
 
 

 

2020 LEAF PICKUP 
 

 

The Town of Portland Department of Public Works will be conducting its 
annual leaf pickup beginning on Monday November 30​th​.  Leaves must be 
placed in paper bags at the curb so as not to cause a site line problem.  Leaves 
must be out NO LATER THAN November 29​th​.  ​Plastic bags will NOT be picked 
up.​   Residents who do not place their leaves at the curb can bring them to the 
Transfer Station.  Leaves not in paper bags must be emptied by the resident in 
an area at the Transfer Station designated by the attendant. 
 
The Town of Portland Department of Public Works requests that homeowners 
refrain from blowing or raking leaves into the roadway as blocking the storm 
drain inlets may cause flooding and create safety hazards.  
 



Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please call the 
Public Works office at (860) 342-6733. 


